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CHARITABLE AND NON-PROFIT GAMING BILL

Mr SULLIVAN (Chermside—ALP) (3 p.m.): I support this Bill which contains sensible, practical
amendments. The original legislation was never intended to be a burden on the local scouts, the school
swimming club, the junior sporting team or the local P & C. These changes will be welcomed by all
community and sporting groups.
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